

READING

A Read about a special hotel.

The Animal Hotel

Coco and Bonnie like to sit in the garden and eat breakfast. Jack likes to smell the flowers and plants, and Mitzi thinks that the people here are very friendly. It's a nice place for a vacation*, but this hotel is not for people! Coco, Bonnie, Jack and Mitzi are all pets, and they are all staying at the Animal Hotel.

The Animal Hotel is a special hotel. It is the place to take your pet to when you are away. Does your cat make a mess when you visit friends for the weekend? Is your dog sad when you go shopping? You can bring them to the Animal Hotel. At the Animal Hotel the workers will feed your cat and walk your dog.

The people who work at the hotel know how to take care of* animals. They will feed your pets special food and play with them to make them happy. They can also give your pet a bath*.

The Animal Hotel is in town, near the park. There are 30 rooms, a large garden, a place to walk and even a small pool if your pet wants to swim! Your pet can stay for a few hours, a day, or even a month.

*vacation - חופשה

**take care of - לטפל ב-

***a bath - אמבטיה

B Answer the questions.

1. Why is the Animal Hotel special? (5 points)

Because it is a place _____.

2. Complete the sentences. (5 × 1 = 5 points)

a. What do Coco, Bonnie, Jack and Mitzi **have in common** (יש במשותף)?

They are all _____.

b. Jack likes _____.

c. Circle the answer: Mitzi **likes the people / doesn't like the people.**

d. There are thirty _____.

e. The animals swim in the _____.

3. Circle the correct answer. (5 points)

The animals at the hotel ...

- a. go shopping
- b. eat special food
- c. make a mess

4. Circle the correct answer. (5 points)

The workers at the hotel ...

- a. make breakfast
- b. go shopping
- c. walk your dog

5. Where is the Animal Hotel? (5 points)

6. How long can your pet stay at the hotel? (5 points)

WRITING

A Add a period (.) or a question mark (?) at the end. (4 × 2 = 8 points)

1. The children love the animals _____
2. Does your friend read books _____
3. Amir takes photos at the beach _____
4. Where is your house _____

LANGUAGE

Question Words

What	Where	When	Why	Do	Does
------	-------	------	-----	----	------

PART 1 Choose the correct question word. (5 × 2 = 10 points)

Write the correct question word from the box above on the line.

The answer on the right will help you!

1. _____ do you live?
Answer: I live in Tel Aviv.
2. _____ do you go to school?
Answer: I go every day at 8:00.
3. _____ does she eat?
Answer: She eats bread.
4. _____ do you feed the cat?
Answer: Because it is hungry.
5. _____ your friends play soccer?
Answer: Yes, they do.